
 
 

Impact due to the crisis in Ukraine 

Dear Sir or Madam, 

we are following the current situation in Ukraine with great dismay. Our thoughts are with those 
people who have lost their homes, their families or even their lives in these days. We hope that 
this terrible conflict will end as soon as possible.  

Some global supply chains have been extensively disrupted because of this crisis. We are 
working at full speed to ensure the supply of our customers by using a broad network of 
suppliers. Currently we are not feeling any significant impact on direct material supplies. 

However, in view of the escalating situation and the extensive embargo regulations, material 
shortages, extended delivery times and increased prices of energy, raw material and logistics 
might occur in the near future.

In this case, we kindly have to ask you for your understanding that we can only confirm delivery 
times, quantities and prices for new orders without obligation and under reserve. Should our 
suppliers increase prices drastically, we are forced to adjust our prices as well. 

Due to the dynamic developments, we cannot make any predictions. It is currently not 
foreseeable when the situation will ease again. We are reviewing and evaluating the situation 
day by day. We will keep you informed about the development on the raw material market, our 
delivery situation and the potential effects on your orders.  

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact our sales team. 

Kind regards, 

E. Wehrle GmbH

Customer information

Furtwangen 23.03.2022 

i. V. Tobias Bartler i. V. Ralph Wehrle
(Head of Sales Metering) (Head of Sales Precision Plastics)


